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Early Thursday morning we decided to stop all transport in and out of Ukraine, Belarus and 
Russia. The region is not safe, and we give the safety of our drivers the highest priority. 

We expect that the crisis will create delays for the transport sector throughout Europe, 
although it is too early to predict the full extent. The situation is beyond Bring’s control, 
and we will do everything within our power to minimize consequences for our customers.

The situation is changing every minute. We are following the situation closely and we will 
contact our affected customers when more information is available. 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us:

Norway, tel: +47 970 55 827
E-mail: brian.eriksen@bring.com

In light of the situation in  
Ukraine, Bring would like to  
share important information.
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